## Alumni Association of the Northern Lights Camps Minutes from Phone Conference on March 25, 2007

Call to Order by Bill Beyer, President

Participating: Bill Beyer, Chris Soper, Chad Swenson, Neil Litton, and Brad Olson

Chuck and Tim are officially on-board as Project Foremen

Dates are May 18-20<sup>th</sup>

Brad said that Joann will be cooking and there will be no charge for the Alumni

Cabins - ?

Talk was made about finding a donor for the event "administrative" costs?

A letter to be sent out to the members about the work weekend, Spring Gathering, and the Reunion Week.

Chad is working on the letter to be sent out

Chris will see that it is mailed out to the members (114 members)

Chad will send out to the Board a sample letter for corrections to be returned by Wednesday.

The conference call scheduled for May 19<sup>th</sup> at 8 pm – will coincide with a meeting at camp for those present to participate in the call.

The idea of handing out T-shirts to those participating in the event has been well received and Chad will work on a design. (ANY IDEAS – let Chad know, soon). Chris made the gesture that he would pick up the tab for the shirts as his contribution for the event.

Coordination needs to work out with Mike Fisher in doing the electrical work.

The idea is to frame up the cabin on the May 18-20<sup>th</sup> weekend having it ready for Mike to have the electrical work done before the Reunion Week where the cabin is to be finished.

Add Mike to the committee e-mailings. (Should Tim and Chuck be added as well?)

Aurora – May 15<sup>th</sup> deadline for articles to Scott Ralston <u>mailto:Scott@skralston.com</u>
Add to the Aurora – amendment about adding a committee for the Camp Scholarship.

Scott Wheeler had a Social in Bismarck last week with 3 attending – another is being planned

A couple more donations totaling \$120 for the Cabin Project- Bill is sending out letters of thanks.

Chad will communicate with Craig Kjos about coordinating with Andy & Brad on obtaining materials for the cabin.

Call adjourned by Bill

Respectfully submitted by Chad Swenson on 3/25/2007

Correction/Update - 3/27/07

There has been no new membership activity since the last conference call.

Also, Steve Shark has one additional Alumni Achievement Award nomination.